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We gather on Gunaikurnai Country. We pay our respects to their Elders; past, present and emerging.    
We also acknowledge the ongoing living culture and connection to Country of all First Peoples.    

 Collaborative Conferences:  
Collaborative Conference interviews will take place on 

Monday 16th, Tuesday 17th & Wednesday 18th June , 3.30pm—5.30pm 

Our Semester Two Collaborative Conferences are an essential parent/school meeting in which to share feedback and 

to plan for future learning. Your child must attend this meeting as they will lead some of the discussion. Through this 

process we want our students to understand themselves as learners, to know what they are learning and how they can 

be successful. We look forward to meeting with you.  

Interview times have been made for families that didn’t utilise 

the online booking system. Dates and times have been sent 

home.  If you don’t know or have forgotten your day or time 

please contact the office for details. 



  Up Coming Events 

Term 2   

 JUNE 2025  

Week 8 Sunday 15th 9.00am First Communion 

Week 9 Monday 16th Collaborative Conferences 
Issue 4 - Book Club due back  

 Tuesday 17th Collaborative Conferences 

 Wednesday 18th Movie Fundraiser - Foundation, Year 1, Year 2 & Year 3 
Collaborative Conferences 

 Thursday 19th Movie Fundraiser - Year 4, Year 5 & Year 6 

 Friday 20th 9.10am Year 4 & 4/5 Mass 
2.30pm Assembly: Year 2 Red 

Week 11 Monday 30th Year 6 Melbourne Camp 

JUNE 2025 JULY 2025  

 Tuesday 1st Year 6 Melbourne Camp 

 Wednesday 2nd  Year 6 Melbourne Camp 

 Thursday 3rd 3.30pm Confirmation Parent Workshop 

 Friday 4th 9.10am GHC Assembly: Year 3 Blue 
2.15pm Term 2 Ends 

Term 3   

Week 1 Monday 21st 9.00am Term 3 commences 

 Thursday 24th State Cross Country 

Week 2 Wednesday 30th Regional Winter Sports 

 AUGUST 2025  

 Friday 1st 2.30pm Assembly—School Captains 

 Sunday 3rd Confirmation Commitment Mass 

Week 3 Monday 4th-6th Year 5 Sovereign Hill Camp 

 Thursday 7th & Friday 8th Curriculum Days - Student Free Days 

Orders due back: 

Monday 16th June 





 

Regional Cross Country 
By Lacey and Cal 

  
On Thursday the 5th of June, 9 students from St Brendan’s went to Regional Cross Country in 
Drouin. There were two Year 4s, three Year 5s and three Year 6s. The Year 5s and 6s ran 3km 
and the Year 4s ran 2kms. There were around 50 people in each race and the track was wet. We 
did  karaoke on the way there and back, stopped in Rosedale, and talked to our friends. It was a    
super fun day. 
 
The twelve Year olds went first, which was Cal, Sunny and Isaac.            
The results from the day are: 

 
10 Year olds  
Shiloh Eiseman 3rd  -  Madison Silver 35th 
 
11 Year olds 
Alexander Jackisch 18th 
 
Ivy O’Donnell 7th  -  Isla Strong 28th  -  Lacey Lee 49th 
 
12/13 Year olds 
Sunny Eiseman 26th   -  Callum Yates 37th   -  Isaac Balingtong 39th 
 
We would like to congratulate all of the St Brendan’s runners who did an amazing job on the day. 
 
We would like to thank Mrs Neal and Fi for driving us down and our parents for getting up early 
and driving us to school. 

On the 5th of June, 9 students from 
St Brendan’s went on a mini bus to 
Drouin for Regional Cross Country. 
We all had to get there at 6:45am 
and everyone was so tired.         
Everyone was nervous and also   
excited, we all had fun on the bus 
and had songs playing. The ride was 
about 2 hours and 49 minutes. 
When we all got there we had to get 
a number on our t-shirts. The first 
race was the 11-12 year old boys 
and  Callum, Sunny 
and Isaac were in that 
race. The other       
students that        
competed were Isla, 
Ivy, me (Alexander), 
Lacey, Maddy and 
Shiloh. We all did so 
well and Ivy and     
Shiloh have made it 
through to State.  It was a great    
experience! 
By Alexander 

Good Luck to Ivy O’Donnell and          

Shiloh Eiseman who have made                                

it through to State. 







 

In 3 Blue maths we have been 

learning about chance and how 

this can be shown in a graph. We 

had to create a theme,  question 

the students in the class and tally 

the results.  

From this we had to use the data 

to create a bar graph and use this 

to make a prediction about the 

chances of things happening.  

 

It is more 

likely kids 

chose dogs as 

their pet. 

Its more likely students in 3 Blue 

like dogs and horses than fish 

and birds. 

It is less likely the   

people will enjoy   

subway for takeaway. 

It is more likely that 

more people love        

puppies than mice.  

It is unlikely that kids 

in 3 Blue will play 

hockey.  

I did not think so many people 

would pick the “others” section, as I 

gave lots of choices to what shops 

they like.  





 

Buddies - Mindfulness  
 
On Wednesday last week, all the year sixes spent session 6 with their buddies. We completed two     
mindfulness activities: Firstly, we did a ‘mindful looking’ meditation and afterwards we completed a star 
fish meditation. The starfish mindfulness activity required you to have your hand out and use your fingers 
on the opposite hand to trace around the hand, in and out of the fingers. Once you got to the top of your 
hand you would breathe in and hold it as you lower your finger to the bottom of your hand, then letting the 
breath out. When we did this with our buddies, we had to help them re-focus on what we were doing     
because at times, they would get distracted.  
 
The next activity we did for mindfulness was ‘Bubble Bounce’, where the video helps you focus by getting 
your eyes to follow the bubble on the screen. At times, the bubbles would pop.  
For example, you would be asked to follow a yellow bubble, and then a blue bubble might pop to try and 
distract you but you need to try and stay focused on the yellow bubble.  
Sometimes, I had to reassure my buddy to look at the screen and do the activity because he would get 
distracted. It takes practice, but everyone did a great job! 
My buddy enjoyed the activity and was happy to see it. 
 
After the meditations we did some mindful colouring. In my opinion it had gone better than I expected, the 
buddies were quiet, they kept their focus on the screen and best of all we had lots of fun. My buddy      
absolutely loved the activities and hopes that we can do more activities like this.   
   
Written by: Nate & Hannah  







 

Please note: Participants must register prior to the commencement of the webinar to gain access. 

Link below to register: 

http://lakesent.catholic.schooltv.me/webinar/east-coast-digital-media-literacy-safety-part-2 

We look forward to having you join us for this insightful and engaging session. 

http://lakesent.catholic.schooltv.me/webinar/east-coast-digital-media-literacy-safety-part-2


 



St Brendan’s Op Shop has   
second hand school uniform  
available.  
St Brendan’s School uniform 
available $3.00 per item      
unless  otherwise marked.  
Open 10am-3pm  Tuesday,     
Wednesday & Thursday. 
 

When picking up and dropping off your child we ask all 
parents to observe the following procedures at St 
Brendan's CPS. 
 
Collecting Students from School Grounds – Child 
Safety As you would understand, child safety is the 
number one priority for schools. As circumstances 
evolve, we want to ensure we have the best possible 
practice in place. Please note the following                
requirements for collecting students at the end of the 
day. 
 
Collecting from the church gate –  
Students in years Foundation, One and Two will remain 
with their class teacher at the end of the day just      
outside their classroom. The church gates will be open 
at 3.15pm, at which time parents are required to enter 
the school grounds to collect their children from the 
class teachers. This action is in place to avoid           
situations where students leave the school grounds 
and run into the church gate car park area without an 
adult being present. 
  
Please use the appropriate car park entry and exit. 
Please do not drive across the footpath to enter or exit 
the car park. We have students and other pedestrians 
using the footpath.  
 
Collecting from the administration office 
Please enter the gates and collect your child from the 
junior classroom area or your child from years Three to 
Six may meet you just inside the gates. Students are 
not to leave the grounds and cross the car park area 
without an adult walking with them. 
If dropping students off in the morning, you must also 
walk them into school. Please do not use the disabled 
parking bay without permission to do so. 
 
Collecting from car line 
Typically, St Brendan’s staff are there to organise     
students into cars at the end of the day. If you wish to 
park and collect your child, please use the crosswalk 
and an adult must walk with their child/ren. Drop off at 
the beginning of the day should take place at the bus 
stop area. 
 
Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Regards, 

Matthew Hamer 

Principal 



 Don’t forget Lunch Orders 

are available on a Friday. 

Order must be in Thursday. 

Many Yummy options       

including honey chicken: 



Uniform Reminders 

 

JEWELLERY is restricted to the following - a wrist watch, no more than 

one small plain matching pair of studs or sleepers in the ear lobe - gold, silver or       

gemstone, a religious medallion on a chain to be worn under clothing.               

Fashion jewellery, make-up and nail polish are not permitted.   

 

HAIR is to be kept neat and tidy at all times.  Hair longer than collar length, 

must be tied back completely. This is to help restrict the spread of nits and 

lice and for student safety. Headband, hair ties, ribbons, scrunchies and 

clips must be blue, black or brown. 

It is not appropriate for children to come to school with dyed or                 

inappropriate hair styles as deemed by the Principal.   



 

SPORTS 
SHIRTS  

All St Brendan’s sports 
shirts, shorts and socks 

that have been given 
out to children for 

school sports, need to 
be washed and             

returned to school as 
soon as possible. 

Thank you 



 




